
Annex 5 

Kent Country Parks 
Parking Charges 
 
Thank you for visiting the Country Park today.  We trust you enjoyed your 
visit. 
As I am sure you can appreciate a great deal of time, expertise and money 
goes into managing the parks and maintaining the environment.  The money 
we raise from car parking helps towards providing this sum. 
Rigorous measures will be in place to monitor the parking system. 
We would like to take this opportunity to remind you that non-payment will 
result in fines of £70. 
If you are a regular user of Kent’s Country Parks, annual parking permits are 
available at £30 at Lullingstone Country Park, Teston Bridge Country Park, 
Shorne Woods Country Park and Brockhill Country Park, or by telephoning 
08458 247 600 – Minicom/Textphone 08458 247 905 (between 8am – 8pm, 
Monday to Friday).  
 
We wish you a safe onward journey and hope to see you again. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


